
 

 
Community Engagement Drop-in 

Sessions  
 

Do you want to know more about the work of the Arran 
Locality Partnership and Health and Social Care Locality 

Partnership Forum? 
Do you want to become more involved and get your voice 

heard? 
Do you want to find out about funding opportunities 

available for your group/project? 
If so, pop in to one of our Community Engagement 
Drop-in Sessions being held on:  
 

• Monday 2 December 2019 at 3.00 - 5.00 pm in 
Arran High; 
 

• Tuesday 3 December 2019 at 09:30 – 10:30am in 
Brodick Library. 

 
 

 


